PERRY HOOKMAN, M.D., P.A.
GASTROENTEROLOGY

CHEVERLY PROFESSIONAL BUILDING
6001 LANDOVER ROAD
CHEVERLY, MARYLAND 20785

TELEPHONE 773-35650

June 6, 1973

Leonidas Berry, M.D.
Cooke County Hospital
Chicago, Illinois

Dear Dr. Berry:
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This /s a ticket I left home and therefore had to
purchase - for the luncheon. May I be reimbursed for the
first one? Thank you.

Sincerely yours,

Vo

Perry Hookman, M.D., P.A.
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